
GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Accounting Bookkeeping  (CRTACT)  CIP: 52.0301 

 

Program Name:  Accounting Bookkeeping (CRTACT) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 31 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,235 for In-State Students and $12,101.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $93 
  Total Technology Fees   $77.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Accounting-Enrolled Agent-CERT  (CRTACE)  CIP: 52.0302 

 

Program Name:  Accounting-Enrolled Agent-CERT (CRTACE) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 16 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,070 for In-State Students and $6,614 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $48 
  Total Technology Fees   $40 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Airframe Mechanics-CERT  (CRTAAM)  CIP: 47.0607 

 

Program Name:  Airframe Mechanics-CERT (CRTAAM) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 58 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $9,633 for In-State Students and $22,480 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $174 
  Total Technology Fees   $145 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Archtectural Technician-Cert  (CRTACH)  CIP: 15.1303 

 

Program Name:  Archtectural Technician-Cert (CRTACH) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 32 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $6,596 for In-State Students and $13,684 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $96 
  Total Technology Fees   $80 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Automated Indust Tech Level II  (CRTAIN)  CIP: 15.0612 

 

Program Name:  Automated Indust Tech Level II (CRTAIN) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 32 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,325 for In-State Students and $12,413 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $96 
  Total Technology Fees   $80 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Automotive Mechanics-Cert  (CRTAUTOMECHS)  CIP: 47.0604 

 

Program Name:  Automotive Mechanics-Cert (CRTAUTOMECHS) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 21 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,381 for In-State Students and $9,032.5 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $63 
  Total Technology Fees   $52.5 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $3959 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Aviation Technology, Adv-Cert  (CRTAVIATIONA)  CIP: 47.0608 

 

Program Name:  Aviation Technology, Adv-Cert (CRTAVIATIONA) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 28 credit 
hours and within approximately 42 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,965 for In-State Students and $11,167 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $84 
  Total Technology Fees   $70 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $4701 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Avionics Technician-Cert  (CRTAVN)  CIP: 47.0609 

 

Program Name:  Avionics Technician-Cert (CRTAVN) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 44 credit 
hours and within approximately 42 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $6,405 for In-State Students and $16,151 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $132 
  Total Technology Fees   $110 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Basic Welding  (CRTWLB)  CIP: 48.0508 

 

Program Name:  Basic Welding (CRTWLB) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 16 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,562 for In-State Students and $7,106 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $48 
  Total Technology Fees   $40 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Beh Health Services -Cert  (CRTBHS)  CIP: 51.1502 

 

Program Name:  Beh Health Services -Cert (CRTBHS) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 18 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,250 for In-State Students and $7,237 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $54 
  Total Technology Fees   $45 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $4905 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Business, Advanced-Cert  (CRTBUSINES-A)  CIP: 52.0201 

 

Program Name:  Business, Advanced-Cert (CRTBUSINES-A) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 46 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $7,400 for In-State Students and $17,589 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $3,200 
  Total Student Services Fees   $138 
  Total Technology Fees   $115 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $12000 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from 
Federal Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not 
calculated in these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Business, Basic-Cert  (CRTBUSINES-B)  CIP: 52.0201 

 

Program Name:  Business, Basic-Cert (CRTBUSINES-B) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 31 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,235 for In-State Students and $12,101.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $93 
  Total Technology Fees   $77.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $3464 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Cabinetmaking-Cert  (CRTCMK)  CIP: 48.0703 

 

Program Name:  Cabinetmaking-Cert (CRTCMK) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 33 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,579 for In-State Students and $12,888.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $99 
  Total Technology Fees   $82.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

CAD Technician-Cert  (CRTCDT)  CIP: 15.1301 

 

Program Name:  CAD Technician-Cert (CRTCDT) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 17 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,816 for In-State Students and $7,581.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $51 
  Total Technology Fees   $42.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Carpenter-Cert  (CRTCPT)  CIP: 46.0201 

 

Program Name:  Carpenter-Cert (CRTCPT) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 33 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,415 for In-State Students and $12,724.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $99 
  Total Technology Fees   $82.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Civil Engineer CADTech-Cert  (CRTCIV)  CIP: 15.1304 

 

Program Name:  Civil Engineer CADTech-Cert (CRTCIV) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 17 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,816 for In-State Students and $7,581.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $51 
  Total Technology Fees   $42.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Clinical Research Coord-Cert  (CRTCTC)  CIP: 51.0802 

 

Program Name:  Clinical Research Coord-Cert (CRTCTC) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 37 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,775 for In-State Students and $13,970.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $111 
  Total Technology Fees   $92.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

CNC Operator-Cert  (CRTCNO)  CIP: 48.0503 

 

Program Name:  CNC Operator-Cert (CRTCNO) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 29 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,342 for In-State Students and $11,765.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $87 
  Total Technology Fees   $72.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Culinary Arts-Cert  (CRTCULNRYART)  CIP: 12.0504 

 

Program Name:  Culinary Arts-Cert (CRTCULNRYART) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 31 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,235 for In-State Students and $12,101.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $93 
  Total Technology Fees   $77.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $1484 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Culinary Fundamentals-CERT  (CRTCUF)  CIP: 12.0500 

 

Program Name:  Culinary Fundamentals-CERT (CRTCUF) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 16 credit 
hours and within approximately 16 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,070 for In-State Students and $6,614 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $48 
  Total Technology Fees   $40 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Dental Assistant-Cert  (CRTDENTASSIS)  CIP: 51.0601 

 

Program Name:  Dental Assistant-Cert (CRTDENTASSIS) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 30 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $6,375 for In-State Students and $13,020 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $90 
  Total Technology Fees   $75 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Early Childhood Asst Educ-CERT  (CRTCAE)  CIP: 13.1210 

 

Program Name:  Early Childhood Asst Educ-CERT (CRTCAE) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 26 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,785 for In-State Students and $10,544 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $78 
  Total Technology Fees   $65 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Electrician-Cert  (CRTELE)  CIP: 46.0302 

 

Program Name:  Electrician-Cert (CRTELE) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 33 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,415 for In-State Students and $12,724.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $99 
  Total Technology Fees   $82.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Energy Technology Level I  (CRTENB)  CIP: 46.0301 

 

Program Name:  Energy Technology Level I (CRTENB) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 16 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,070 for In-State Students and $6,614 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $48 
  Total Technology Fees   $40 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Energy Technology Level II  (CRTENA)  CIP: 46.0301 

 

Program Name:  Energy Technology Level II (CRTENA) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 32 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,325 for In-State Students and $12,413 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $96 
  Total Technology Fees   $80 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Fabrication Welding  (CRTWLF)  CIP: 48.0508 

 

Program Name:  Fabrication Welding (CRTWLF) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 28 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,949 for In-State Students and $12,151 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $84 
  Total Technology Fees   $70 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Fashion Design-Cert  (CRTFDC)  CIP: 50.0407 

 

Program Name:  Fashion Design-Cert (CRTFDC) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 27 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,875 for In-State Students and $10,855.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $81 
  Total Technology Fees   $67.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $3464 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Field Archaeology  (CRTARF)  CIP: 45.0301 

 

Program Name:  Field Archaeology (CRTARF) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 27 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,875 for In-State Students and $10,855.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $81 
  Total Technology Fees   $67.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Fire Science - Cert  (CRTFIRESCIEN)  CIP: 43.0203 

 

Program Name:  Fire Science - Cert (CRTFIRESCIEN) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 29 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,055 for In-State Students and $11,478.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $87 
  Total Technology Fees   $72.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $2876 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Fitness & Wellness Spec-Cert  (CRTFWS)  CIP: 51.0001 

 

Program Name:  Fitness & Wellness Spec-Cert (CRTFWS) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 23 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,700 for In-State Students and $8,794.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $69 
  Total Technology Fees   $57.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Fitness Professional-Cert  (CRTFITNESS)  CIP: 31.0501 

 

Program Name:  Fitness Professional-Cert (CRTFITNESS) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 27 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,875 for In-State Students and $10,855.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $81 
  Total Technology Fees   $67.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $3712 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

General Mechanics-Cert  (CRTAGM)  CIP: 47.9999 

 

Program Name:  General Mechanics-Cert (CRTAGM) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 23 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,520 for In-State Students and $9,614.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $69 
  Total Technology Fees   $57.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Health Information Techn-Cert  (CRTOAH)  CIP: 52.0401 

 

Program Name:  Health Information Techn-Cert (CRTOAH) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 32 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,325 for In-State Students and $12,413 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $96 
  Total Technology Fees   $80 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $3339 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Hotel & Restaurant Mgmt-Cert  (CRTHRM)  CIP: 52.0901 

 

Program Name:  Hotel & Restaurant Mgmt-Cert (CRTHRM) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 21 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,381 for In-State Students and $9,032.5 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $63 
  Total Technology Fees   $52.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $4305 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Human Resources-Cert  (CRTHUMANRES)  CIP: 52.1001 

 

Program Name:  Human Resources-Cert (CRTHUMANRES) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 19 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,340 for In-State Students and $7,548.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $57 
  Total Technology Fees   $47.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $1608 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

HVAC-R Technician-CERT  (CRTHVA)  CIP: 47.0201 

 

Program Name:  HVAC-R Technician-CERT (CRTHVA) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 33 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,415 for In-State Students and $12,724.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $99 
  Total Technology Fees   $82.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Industrial Technology  Level I  (CRTMCH)  CIP: 47.0303 

 

Program Name:  Industrial Technology  Level I (CRTMCH) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 33 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,415 for In-State Students and $12,724.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $99 
  Total Technology Fees   $82.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Law Enforcement Academy-CERT  (CRTLWY)  CIP: 43.0107 

 

Program Name:  Law Enforcement Academy-CERT (CRTLWY) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 45 credit 
hours and within approximately 37 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $9,155 for In-State Students and $19,122.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $3,200 
  Total Student Services Fees   $135 
  Total Technology Fees   $112.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Log & Sup Chain Mgmt, Bsc-Cert  (CRTLGC)  CIP: 52.0203 

 

Program Name:  Log & Sup Chain Mgmt, Bsc-Cert (CRTLGC) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 22 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,610 for In-State Students and $8,483 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $66 
  Total Technology Fees   $55 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Mach Insp& Qual Assurance-CERT  (CRTMIN)  CIP: 48.0501 

 

Program Name:  Mach Insp& Qual Assurance-CERT (CRTMIN) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 17 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,447 for In-State Students and $7,212.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $51 
  Total Technology Fees   $42.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Machine Tool Technology-Cert  (CRTMACHNTOOL)  CIP: 48.0503 

 

Program Name:  Machine Tool Technology-Cert (CRTMACHNTOOL) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 29 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,055 for In-State Students and $11,478.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $87 
  Total Technology Fees   $72.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $8660 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Mech Designer/CNC Program-CERT  (CRTMDC)  CIP: 15.1306 

 

Program Name:  Mech Designer/CNC Program-CERT (CRTMDC) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 43 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $7,135 for In-State Students and $16,659.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $129 
  Total Technology Fees   $107.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Mechanical/Electro-Mech-CERT  (CRTMEM)  CIP: 15.1306 

 

Program Name:  Mechanical/Electro-Mech-CERT (CRTMEM) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 35 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $6,702 for In-State Students and $14,454.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $105 
  Total Technology Fees   $87.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Medical Assistant - CERT  (CRTHPM)  CIP: 51.0711 

 

Program Name:  Medical Assistant - CERT (CRTHPM) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 27 credit 
hours and within approximately 50 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,060 for In-State Students and $10,040.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $81 
  Total Technology Fees   $67.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $4636 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Medical Billing & Coding-CERT  (CRTMBC)  CIP: 51.0713 

 

Program Name:  Medical Billing & Coding-CERT (CRTMBC) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 29 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,055 for In-State Students and $11,478.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $87 
  Total Technology Fees   $72.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Paralegal Legal Assistant-CERA  (CRDLEGALASST)  CIP: 22.0302 

 

Program Name:  Paralegal Legal Assistant-CERA (CRDLEGALASST) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 42 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $6,225 for In-State Students and $15,528 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $126 
  Total Technology Fees   $105 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $3464 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Pharmacy Technology-Cert  (CRTPHARMTECH)  CIP: 51.0805 

 

Program Name:  Pharmacy Technology-Cert (CRTPHARMTECH) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 44 credit 
hours and within approximately 48 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $7,881 for In-State Students and $17,627 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $132 
  Total Technology Fees   $110 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Plumber-CERT  (CRTPLM)  CIP: 46.0503 

 

Program Name:  Plumber-CERT (CRTPLM) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 33 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,415 for In-State Students and $12,724.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $99 
  Total Technology Fees   $82.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Powerplant-Cert  (CRTAPP)  CIP: 47.0608 

 

Program Name:  Powerplant-Cert (CRTAPP) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 28 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $6,113 for In-State Students and $12,315 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $84 
  Total Technology Fees   $70 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Revit Technician-CERT  (CRTREV)  CIP: 15.1399 

 

Program Name:  Revit Technician-CERT (CRTREV) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 17 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,816 for In-State Students and $7,581.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $51 
  Total Technology Fees   $42.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Secondary Certification-CERA  (CRDSEC)  CIP: 13.1205 

 

Program Name:  Secondary Certification-CERA (CRDSEC) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 37 credit 
hours and within approximately 46 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $5,775 for In-State Students and $13,970.50 for 
all Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and 
Fees are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $111 
  Total Technology Fees   $92.50 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Social Services-Cert  (CRTSOCIALSRV)  CIP: 44.0799 

 

Program Name:  Social Services-Cert (CRTSOCIALSRV) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 18 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,250 for In-State Students and $7,237 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $54 
  Total Technology Fees   $45 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Solid Works Designer-Cert  (CRTSWD)  CIP: 15.1306 

 

Program Name:  Solid Works Designer-Cert (CRTSWD) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 16 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,685 for In-State Students and $7,229 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $48 
  Total Technology Fees   $40 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Sp Ed Mild-Mod Dis Certif-CERA  (CRDEDS)  CIP: 13.1099 

 

Program Name:  Sp Ed Mild-Mod Dis Certif-CERA (CRDEDS) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 46 credit 
hours and within approximately 46 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $7,400 for In-State Students and $17,589 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $3,200 
  Total Student Services Fees   $138 
  Total Technology Fees   $115 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $1484 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Sp Ed Mild-Mod Dis/Teach-CERA  (CRDEST)  CIP: 13.1099 

 

Program Name:  Sp Ed Mild-Mod Dis/Teach-CERA (CRDEST) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 40 credit 
hours and within approximately 46 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $6,045 for In-State Students and $14,905 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $120 
  Total Technology Fees   $100 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Structural Repair-Cert  (CRTASR)  CIP: 47.0607 

 

Program Name:  Structural Repair-Cert (CRTASR) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 46 credit 
hours and within approximately 80 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $9,163 for In-State Students and $19,352 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $3,200 
  Total Student Services Fees   $138 
  Total Technology Fees   $115 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $0 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Substn Use Disord Spec-Cert  (CRTSUBSTABUS)  CIP: 44.0799 

 

Program Name:  Substn Use Disord Spec-Cert (CRTSUBSTABUS) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 18 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $3,250 for In-State Students and $7,237 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $1,600 
  Total Student Services Fees   $54 
  Total Technology Fees   $45 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $6902 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Therapeutic Massage-Cert  (CRTTMA)  CIP: 51.3503 

 

Program Name:  Therapeutic Massage-Cert (CRTTMA) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 44 credit 
hours and within approximately 42 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $7,799 for In-State Students and $17,545 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $132 
  Total Technology Fees   $110 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $4452 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/


GAINFUL EMPLOYMENT DISCLOSURES – 2019 
 

for 
 

Trans. & Interp. Studies-Cert  (CRTTRANSLATE)  CIP: 16.0103 

 

Program Name:  Trans. & Interp. Studies-Cert (CRTTRANSLATE) 
 
Time to Completion:  This program is designed to be completed after completing 26 credit 
hours and within approximately 32 weeks. 
 
Total Cost of Program:  This program will cost $4,785 for In-State Students and $10,544 for all 
Out of State Students, if completed within normal time.  All Books, Supplies, Tuition and Fees 
are included in these cost.  However, here is a breakdown of those additional costs: 
 
  Total Books & Supplies   $2,400 
  Total Student Services Fees   $78 
  Total Technology Fees   $65 
 
There may be additional costs for living expenses.  These costs were accurate at the time of 
posting, but may have changed.  For a full list of Tuition and Fees you can navigate to 
https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html  
 
Estimate of Debt:  Of the students who completed this program within normal time, the typical 
graduate leaves with $1608 of debt.  It is key to note that this Loan Debt is derived from Federal 
Financial Aid Loan Programs and that debt incurred outside of these loans are not calculated in 
these numbers. 
 
 

1) Program qualifies students to sit for licensure exams in the State of Arizona, if any 
licensing is required. 

For more information about graduation rates, loan repayment rates, and post-enrollment earnings 
about this institution and other postsecondary institutions please click here: 
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/ 
 
Warning Language:  No warnings are issued for this program.
 

https://pima.edu/paying-for-school/costs/index.html
https://collegescorecard.ed.gov/

